
Apartment 21
220 University Street,
Montreal.
Thursday June 1st. 1922.

Dear General Currie,

This brief letter is to advise you that I 
have Become associated with Messrs Robertson Bros. Manufactur­
ing Confectioners,Queen Street, Toronto, who are the largest 
and strongest concern in Canada in their line.

The agreement I have made with them is excellent and 
should mean that at the end of the year,granted health and 
strength to carry on, my position should be an enviable one.

Although this position has been secured,it may be that 
enquiries will be made in your direction,and if so a letter from 
you will carry great weight and will have a distinct bearing on 
my future chances and I feel sure you will have no hesitation 
in doing what would be helpful.

I will be leaving Montreal on Monday next the territory 
to be covered being the Maritime Provinces,but should any ex­
ceptional opportunity present Itself I trust you will keep my 
name before you.

Thanking you for the interest you have displayed on my 
behalf and wishing you health,wealth and prosperity,

General Sir Arthur Currie,
G.C.M.G.,K.C.3.,L.L.D..

Yours very sincerely,


